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‘Star Spangled Kids’ in a national program that helps educate our children and youth on the history of the United States of America. This year there will be a random drawing for two units in each division. The "Star Spangle Kids" drawing winners will receive a box of Americanism items to help promote Americanism in their community! Let your units know they only have to complete the "Star Spangled Kids" application sheet and share four (4) items on the list. I'm sure you will have a few new ways, so tell other units about them. The deadline is January 15, 2022, and all entries can be sent to our National Americanism Chair: Norma Tramm, by 5:00 PM Eastern Standard time. 

November is Military Family Month so I’m hoping our units were able to share your appreciation for our men and women in uniform as well as the families that support them and sacrifice as well. 

Hopefully everyone was able to vote in the beginning of November, to perform your civic duty. 

Veterans Day was November 11th. I’ve seen many photos via facebook of ceremonies throughout Monterey county and the Salinas parade. Thank you all for your participation and devotion to our Veterans. 

I’ve included the Americanism Essay Contests as they were updated a few months ago and I want to make sure everyone has the right ones. 


Group 1- Why I am proud to be an American. 


Group 2- My duties as a student in America. 


Group 3- What is the cost of Freedom? 


Group 4- What is Democracy? 


Group 5- How can I make a difference in my Community? 

I’ve got flags for everyone for Flying Flags for Heroes. I’m sorry I didn’t get them to you all by Veteran’s Day, but I didn’t get a chance to meet with everyone. Please make sure to get your Unit’s flags before you leave today so that you can be apart of National SAL Commander Michael Fox’s program. 

Respectfully Submitted

Elizabeth Doidge

